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2015 

 

November 2015 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you all had a good half term and that the children enjoyed their free time. 

As usual they have come back full of enthusiasm and are very much looking forward to the 

next few weeks and all the events that we have planned. 

As you know, last week we had a very successful Multi-Faith Week where children were 

able to visit different places of worship as part of their topic. This really helps their 

understanding of the world around us – especially as Birmingham is so multi-cultural. 

Next week we have our science morning and we hope as many of you as possible are 

able to join your children for some really exciting activities. 

As there is so much happening over the next few weeks we ask that you look in your 

child’s bag each Friday to ensure that you are receiving all correspondence. If you feel 

that you are not, spare copies are kept in the front entrance – feel free to take one 

whenever you need. 

A few reminders… 

We would like to remind parents not to take their child from the line at the end of the day 

until they have been dismissed. Similarly we ask that if you need to speak to the teacher 

that you do so once the class has been fully dismissed. A few parents have tried to speak 

to their child’s class teacher when they are trying to do the ‘handover’ and this has the 

potential to cause a few problems. 

Please remember to contact the school if someone other than the usual person is 

collecting. Obviously the safety of your child is of paramount importance so we thank you 

for your support with this. 

Finally, in recent weeks we have had a few parents who have been extremely rude and in 

some cases, quite verbally aggressive to members of staff. Please remember that we all 

want the very best for your child and that a positive relationship between school and 

parent/carer is the best way to achieve this. Sadly, we will have no alternative but to ban 

any person from school grounds if they are unable to articulate themselves in a calm and 

respectful manner. 

As always, if you do have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Mrs Samantha Cosgrove 

Executive Head Teacher 



 

Dates for the Diary 

Tue 17
th
 Nov – Reception/Year 6 Height and Weight checks 

Wed 18
th
 Nov – Science Morning  

Fri 20
th
  Nov – Open morning for Prospective Parents Sept 16 intake (9.30am) 

Fri 20
th
 – Year 3 Trip  

Wed 2
nd

 Dec – KS2 trip to theatre  

Fri 4
th
 Dec – Year 3 and 4 trip to St John’s Church 

Mon 7
th
 Dec- Santa’s Grotto (details to follow) 

Mon 14
th
 Dec –2.15 pm/ 5.30pm Nativity (details to follow) 

Tue 15
th
 Dec – Attendance Assembly 

Fri 18
th
 Dec – Church Services 

Fri 18
th
 Dec – Parties (pm) 

Children break up for Christmas 

Mon 4
th
 Jan – Teacher Training Day 

Tue 5
th
 Jan – Children return to school. 

 

 

 

 


